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[Resolution commending Dr. Stanley Lipsitz on an outstanding career with the San Francisco 
Department of Public Health] 
 

Resolution commending Dr. Stanley Lipsitz on an outstanding career with the San 

Francisco Department of Public Health and wishing him the best of luck in all of his 

future endeavors. 

 

WHEREAS, Dr. Stanley Lipsitz is retiring from the San Francisco Department of Public 

Health after 36 years of service; and  

WHEREAS, Dr. Lipsitz served for 11 years as a Board Member of the California 

Psychological Association where he was chairperson of the Publication Committee and also 

extended his service as president of the San Francisco Psychological Association where he 

was editor of the association’s newsletter; and   

 WHEREAS, During his 34 years of dedicated service with the Community Behavioral 

Health Service, Dr. Lipsitz co-founded the CBHS Staff Training Committee; and 

 WHEREAS, Since 1993 Dr. Lipsitz has diligently served as Director of Team II 

Outpatient Clinic; and 

 WHEREAS, Because of his leadership and dedication Dr. Lipsitz has earned 

tremendous respect from his colleagues and clients as a clinician and an administrator; now, 

therefore be it 

RESOLVED, That the San Francisco Board of Supervisors acknowledges the 

significant role that Dr. Stanley Lipsitz has had in enhancing the quality of life for the citizens 

of San Francisco; and be it 

FURTHER RESOLVED, That the San Francisco Board of Supervisors commends Dr. 

Stanley Lipsitz on an outstanding career with the San Francisco Department of Public Health 

and wish him the best of luck in all of his future endeavors. 


